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COVELI". The four national peak bodies of the Australian wine industry
released their joint Wine Restructuring Action Agenda statement midway
through last month. The radical ‘call to action’ sent the blunt message to
industry that it must confront the reality of oversupply.

Pictured: Andrew Cheesman (Australian Wine and Brandy Corporation
chief executive), Mark McKenzie (Wine Grape Growers’ Australia executive
director), Stephen Strachan (Winemakers’ Federation of Australia chief
executive) and John Harvey (Grape and Wine Research and Development
Corporation executive director).
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